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Tysoe Women’s Institute has been going strong since its foundation in 1917. We are the longest running Women’s Institute in Warwickshire and we have been supporting Tysoe and the Community , not just the women, since then and continue to do so.

Last year we raised two thousand pounds for the Warwickshire and Northamptonshire Air Ambulance and this year our chosen charity is Warwickshire Rural Community Council who support rural communities like ours in many ways….such as providing hot “ meals on wheels “to those in need  365 days a year.

We have enjoyed a wide variety of speakers over the last twelve months from hearing about drug busts: firearm units and police protection; the history of the Postal Service through to two talks by Tysoe’s own Jennie Rake and Jo Small .
We always welcome local speakers so do not hesitate to contact us if you feel you have an interesting or informative tale to tell.

Once again we will be present with cake, tea and goodies at the NGS open gardens and at the Tysoe Flower Show….these are always busy days for us as our reputation for good cake at a very reasonable price, precedes us.

We have enjoyed trips to Shrewsbury, the Christmas  Market at Worcester and  Waterperry Gardens .

Our affiliated Craft Group is proving very popular and their craft activity days are always a sell out. The Craft group help to raise charitable funds with their stall at the Church Christmas Fair and at other craft fairs held in the village.

We love to welcome new members or anyone just wishing to come along as a visitor to the occasional meeting. Everyone will receive a warm welcome.

I’m pleased to report that Tysoe Women’s Institute continues to thrive and we hope to do so for many years to come.


